
From: james.shockley52@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of James Shockley
To: JCSS Exhibits
Subject: April 11 Hearing - Supportive testimony for HB 2019
Date: Friday, April 12, 2019 9:48:35 AM

Dear Joint Commitee on Student success,

This is an important opportunity to fund schools at a level they deserve to provide the necessary programs &
opportunities that students deserve in the state of Oregon.

Sincerely,
James Shockley
PO Box 2148  Bandon, OR 97411-2148
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